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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

Good Morning:

 

I believe the roadless rule should be modified as it has been used to stifle important forest management. The

conservation groups, like Audubon, are myopic and have a one rule fits all approach which does not necessarily

translate into good management practices.. If the forest supervisors deem it in the best interest of the forest and

its environment to engage in some clearcutting to improve forest health, then they ought to be able to do it. If the

roadless rule gets in the way, then it should be modified.

 

Travis Moffat

 

Sincerely,

 

Travis Moffat

 

Lander, WY 82520

 

 

 

[Position]


